
As a resident and voter I am amazed that such infringements on my constitutional rights are 
even being proposed. 
 
This is exactly what our forefathers were afraid of. I can assure my father and grandfather, both 
served in WWII are turning over in their graves. 
 
I DO NOT BELIEVE these constant attacks on the 2nd amendment are going to protect anyone.  
 
The gun is NOT responsible, it is the idiot attached to the gun.  
 
On one hand we are being told that a 16 year old child can make reasonable enough decisions 
to vote BUT cannot make reasonable enough decisions regarding the correct use of a 
gun.....seriously!!! 
 
I was raised around guns and was taught their use and the REAL consequences of not following 
those strict rules. I had no reason to be touching a gun unless we were hunting or targeting 
shooting and under the supervision of an adult until I was 18. 
 
The legislature and laws already in place mean nothing when people who break them are not 
punished.   
 
How about listening to ALL the voters NOT just the liberal, scared ones in Salem and Portland. 
 
Thank you 
 
  

Raba Najar 

 


